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NEWSLETTER 
 24th March 2022 
 

Red Nose Day  

 Thank you to everyone who sent in a donation on Friday for Red Nose Day.  

 We hope that everyone enjoyed dressing in something Red.  

 The amazing total that we raised towards this was ... 

Church Links 

This week in Collective Worship Father David spoke to the children in Lower Key Stage 2 about 
the Stations of the Cross. 

Girls’ Football 

On Monday, the Girls’ Football team took on Old Earth at Old Earth School. It was a very exciting and 
tense game! Old Earth started well with the first goal early in the match. Elland equalized and the 
score stayed the same for much of the match. After a great effort, we managed to take the score to 2-
1, with Old Earth desperately trying their hardest to scrabble back another goal. Then, just at the end 
of the game, we fired in another goal, making it 3-1 to Elland!  

Congratulations to the two goal scorers—Sienna, who scored two goals and Kady.   

Fantastic news girls, well done to all of the players! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Renee S — Well Done! 

WOW WORK OF THE WEEK HEAD TEACHER’S AWARD 

Attendance Winners 

Last Week’s Attendance Winners 

Whole School— 92.8%                 Winners—Year 5—98.6%  

House Points Winners Winter =  286 Points Well done! 

Easter Egg Raffle 

 For the next few weeks up until Easter, we will be selling raffle tickets for our 
very popular Easter Egg raffle. Staff have very kindly donated a selection of 
Easter eggs and the draw will take place on the last day of term. Tickets will be 
20p each. 

We will also have an Easter hamper kindly donated by Morrisons, via Kat, the 
Community Champion. The tickets will be £1 per ticket.  All of the money raised 
will be donated to the Ukraine Crisis Appeal. 



Year 5 

Year 5 have just started their DT unit for the half term which will end with them making a batch of savoury muf-
fins. Our first lesson had us exploring packaging to identify whether products had a 'best before' or 'use by' date 
on them. We also looked at the storage instructions and discussed why products need to be stored in certain 
places.  

Upcoming Events 
Every Friday afternoon  Year 5 swimming 

Ongoing    Adult Learning starts—Get ready to learn Maths 

Friday Mornings for 12 weeks Strengthening Families, Strengthening Communities (SFSC)  9.30am-12.30pm 

Friday 25th March   Wear PURPLE for Epilepsy Awareness Day 

Friday 1st April   Autism Awareness Day—Wear something BLUE 

Easter    End of school day on Friday 8th April 

School Re-opens   Monday 25th April 

Health Update 
If your child has symptoms of COVID-19, please keep your child at home and contact school to advise us of any absence. 

Public Health latest advice: 

Anyone who tests positive for COVID-19 should stay at home for at least 5 and up to 10 days and avoid contact with other people.   

Anyone who has tested positive for COVID-19 may choose to take a lateral flow test from 5 days after symptoms started (or the day their 
test was taken if they did not have symptoms) followed by another lateral flow test the next day.   

If both these test results are negative, and the person does not have a high temperature, 
they can safely return to the setting before the end of the full, advised 10-day period.   

If you are unsure, please visit www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/ to clarify. 

Symptoms 
High temperature               

New continuous cough       
Loss or change to sense of 

taste or smell 

Reception - Farm Yard 

Having read the story 'What the Ladybird Heard' written 
by Julia Donaldson, we have sparked an interest for all 
things farms with our students! 
 
As a result during our 'busy jobs' the children helped 
work together to create our very own farm yard … with 
a tractor!! 

From time to time we will direct you to the various poli-
cies which are on our school website. 

Please follow the link to our Safeguarding and Child 
Protection policy.  This shows the school’s role in safe-
guarding our children. 

https://www.elland.calderdale.sch.uk/information/
policies   

School Policies 

 

Easter Activities 

https://www.elland.calderdale.sch.uk/information/policies
https://www.elland.calderdale.sch.uk/information/policies

